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Reminder

ALL SNACKS MUST BE PEANUT
FREE! We have had a couple of
occasions where goodie bags have
been provided and candy that was
not peanut free was provided.
Those will be sent home with
students and opened at the
parent’s discretion unless severe
allergy is known.

We thank you for providing
snacks!
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